November 5, 2024

Melanie Ratcliffe Storm Water Management Branch Water Division Alabama Department of Environmental Management Post Office Box 301463 Montgomery, Alabama 36130-1463

RE: Baldwin County Commission MS4 Phase II Permit # 40042-Appointment of the Responsible Official

Dear Ms. Ratcliffe,

The Baldwin County Commission hereby appoints the current Chairman, Matthew P. McKenzie, as the Responsible Official to execute all documents required by the Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM) for the County's Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit ALR #40042.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact Jay Dickson, Planning Director, or Ashley Campbell, Natural Resource Planner at (251) 580-1655.

Sincerely,

MATTHEW P. MCKENZIE, Chairman Baldwin County Commission

cc: Jay Dickson Roger Rendleman Ashley Campbell